TOWN OF LUMBERLAND PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Town of Lumberland will meet on
Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 7:15 for the purpose of holding a public hearing
pursuant to the requirements of Section 147(f) of the Internal Revenue Code of
1986, as amended.
Subject: Proposal that the Lumberland Fire Department enter into a Lease-
Purchase Agreement in order to finance a Sutphen Custom Pumper.
To finance the costs of such equipment and to pay costs and expenses incidental to
the financing, the Issuer proposes to enter into a loan agreement in the maximum
aggregate principal amount not to exceed $850,000. The rental payments due
pursuant to the loan agreement will be secured by a security interest in the
equipment.
The meeting will be held at: ~ Lumberland Town Hall

1054 Proctor Rd.

Glen Spey, NY 12737
All interested may appear and be heard at said time and place or may file written
comments with the Lumberland Town Clerk. Written comments may be submitted
by mail or delivered to the above address or by email to
townclerk@townoflumberland.org prior to the date of the hearing. The details of
the purchase may be viewed in the Town Clerk’s Office m-f, 9-3.

By Order of the Town Board of the Town of Lumberland
Laurie Terry, Town Clerk
May 12,2021



